
  

  

 

     Date: 09 Apr 22 

     Number: L1940 

Notification of Paper Acceptance 

Dear Bholanath Das, 

Congratulations! We are pleased to inform you that your paper entitled “Contextualizing Ecofeminist 
Concerns in Doubly Displaced Subalterns: A study of Third Word Indigenous Women in Select Works 
of Mahasweta Devi” has been Accepted after double blind peer review by the Scientific Committee of 
the 2nd International Conference on Gender Studies and Sexuality (ICGSS) which will be held on 29th-
31t of July 2022 in Dublin, the Republic of Ireland as Virtual-presentation. 

All papers have publication opportunities in various indexed international journals: SCOPUS, 
ISI/THOMSON REUTERS, DOAJ, EBSCO, GOOGLE SCHOLAR, COPERNICUS, and many more. 

You can complete your registration process by paying the required fees to confirm your attendance at 
the conference. 

The Registration deadline is open until 22 July 2022. 

The payment can be done through the website: https://www.icgss.org/registration/   

The conference fee includes the program, conference proceedings and certificate.  

To help us improve our Peer-Review Process, you are kindly requested to fill out the Evaluation Form 
at https://www.icgss.org/peer-review-evaluation-form/  .The survey should take no more than 3 
minutes to complete 

For any inquiries, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

We are looking forward to meeting you at the exciting event in Dublin, the Republic of Ireland! 

With Warmest Regards,  

ICGSS CONF TEAM 

 


